
as from:co Delorah Rogers Ltd., 

5-11, f.ortimer Street, 

London W1N 7111I 

December 8 1980 

Dear T evor, 

I talked today with the former U.S. intelligence officer who — as yo know — has 
oontao ed me about David Phillips. Ile was U.S. "Naval At,tache"(as sual a cover 
post) o Cuba when Phillips was there, but not at the time of the V,ciana 

reorui ment. He knew Phillips well, and has since learned about him through 

intell genoe colleagues. He is hesitant about taling on the phone, or in detail 
by mai but says the following at this stages 

1)the 'Bishop"/Phillips scenario holds water. 

2)Phil ips was obliged to retire from the CIA in 1975. 
3)He is olose to ph illipe' former wife, who was with him at the crucial time, and 
is pre ered to raise the matter with her. I have asked him to hold o f for the 
moment She has already, in conversation, talked of her husband ',looking guilty"— 
I Rath :r of being "Bishop". 

4)He i close to a former intelligence officer who served in the Me oo City embassy 

at the time of the relevant events concerning Oswald, "Bishop", an the attempt to 
fabrio te evidence involving the Soviets and Cubans. The officer apparently has 

reason to credit what I have written. 

I have agreed to stay in touch, but have asked him to do nothing for now. In my 

opinio 	this is the best contact on the story for a very long time. Journalistically, 
the wa to handle it is to visit the contact, along with Phillips' former wife and 

the Me 100 officer. Could we stretch to a visit right away, in—and—o t, and working as 

eoonom oally as possible? 

Anthony Summers 


